June 29, 2011

Mr. Curt Pederson

Chair, Boundary Review Committee

C/O Executive Officer, Board of Supervisors
Room 383, Hall of Administration

500 W. Temple Street

Los Angeles, CA 50012

Dear Mr. Pederson,

Most of Rowland Heights and Hacienda Heights currently falls in Supervisorial
District 4, with a small portion of each being represented by District 1. As a long
time resident of this community, | am writing to ask that you include all of both
communities in District 4. We are both adjacent hillside communities that have
much in common with each other geographically in the east San Gabriel Valley.
With both Rowland Heights and Hacienda Heights as unincorporated areas we
receive all of our services from County. It is important that we stay in a single
district with a supervisor who is actively engaged with the community,
understands the community’s problems and is available to help find solutions in
a prompt manner. The 4" district maintains a field office that is conveniently
located in an area which encompasses Rowland Heights, Hacienda Heights,
Diamond Bar, and Walnut, and the staff from that office does an outstanding
job of working with residents of all of those communities. Thus it is natural to
include all of the above cities and communities in a single supervisorial district.
Furthermore, having one supervisorial district to administer our needs will
provide uniformity and consistency in applying our unique community
standards when it comes to addressing community development issues. This
will also allow our communities to understand the guidelines in a clear and
equitable manner. In short, it would not be in the best interest of our Rowland
Heights community to be moved out of our current supervisorial district.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours Truly,

He'nry o]

Rowland Heights, CA 91748
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